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Annual Session Enjoys Attendance Gains
By Phil Smith
	
        The SCDA Annual Session was a rising success. Attendance was up 
and the exhibit floor was busy thanks to the efforts of Dr. Gene Atkinson and 
the Convention Committee. Although the program followed formats that have 
existed for years, this meeting had its own unique personality and needs.
       Probably the highlight of the convention was the visit and dinner featuring 
Dr. Raymond Gist, President of the ADA. It is always 
an honor to host our national leadership and to 
have Dr. Gist partner with SCDA to emphasize the 
importance of diversity in dentistry was special. The 
dinner was a forum for discussion and a launch 
for our outreach to enroll minority students in 
dentistry. The occasion was an intimate dinner with a 
significant purpose.
         The speakers for the meeting were world class 
educators. Drs. Van Haywood and Charles Hook 
drew large audiences. Dr. Martha Ann Keels, Division 
Chief of Pediatric Dentistry at Duke Children’s 
Hospital, offered special insights into the care and 
restoration of children’s dentition. She also presented 
an in depth study of the diagnosis and treatment 
of pediatric acid re-flux. The Dawson Academy was well represented by 
Shannon Brinker as she spoke about dental materials. The SC Dental Lab 
Association also had a well received CE curriculum.
       Many of you who attended the meeting were aware of the terrible storms 
and tornados that struck the middle of the country. Even South Carolina had 
storm alerts on Wednesday and Thursday. Regretfully this activity stranded 
our Friday speaker Dr. Jeff Brucia, preventing his scheduled presentation. 
The speaker chair, Terry Kunkle, was notified late Thursday evening of our 
speaker’s flight problems. The Convention Committee handled the crisis 
seamlessly by enrolling Drs. Van Haywood and Chris Campbell to substitute. 
Kudos and thanks to these two friends of SCDA for stepping up.   
        One express change that occurred was the decision to hold the House 
of Delegates meeting at 7:00 Thursday morning. Many delegates had 
complained about the time, but at the meeting the delegate quorum was 
reached. Since this year represents the prolonged term of the board officers, 
the meeting was abbreviated due to fewer extra reports and committee 
presentations. Many topics will be moved to the December HOD in Columbia. 
This was a good call for all involved.
        Congratulations to the SCDA Convention Committee for a job well done. 
There is always a place and need for this successful and joyful meeting. Keep 
Building Bridges to the Future!  
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       The February 4th weekend was the beginning of 
South Carolina’s ninth “Give Kids A Smile” donated 
dental care event. Although all numbers have not 
been submitted, it appears that SCDA volunteer 
dentists provided over $250,000 of free dental 
care. This was possible with the collective efforts 
of assistants, hygienists, volunteers and a wide 
assortment of private and public facilities.
        In 2008, GKAS evolved into a less centralized 
program. This year’s volunteers have seen children 
that have already been radiographed, evaluated 
and cleaned. Midlands Technical College, Aiken 
Technical College, York Technical College, MUSC, 
Spartanburg Community College and Greenville 
Technical College provided numerous screening and 
restorative services. In many situations patients were 
referred to private dental offices from screening sites. 
The centralized pre-visit examination has been a 
great advantage in efficiency. Many dentists agreed 
to complete needed care for kids and teens that were 
referred from the Give Kids system. This is where the 

numbers increased.
        There are a few concerns that recently have 
helped and hindered the program. De-centralizing 
care has been a necessary change. However, fewer 
dentists participate when they realize that the children 
must be seen in the private office setting. Many elect 
to see the patients on an isolated Friday. Pediatric 
practices often will simply bring the children into their 
base schedule. More individual care is delivered, 
follow through is superior over the old design, but 
collection of records and data is complex. The usual 
supply line of distributing materials from ADA and 
dental companies is often interrupted due to the 
private office enrollment.
       It is hopeful that in the future, GKAS can expand 
the SC base of dentists interested in this program. 
Look for more information in the late summer. 

SC GKAS Donates Over $250,000 In Care
By Phil Smith

Sound Advice.

“ I only have one regret about selling
my practice. I should have called
Dr. Earl Douglas sooner.”

• Appraisals
• Brokering
• Practice Financing 

• Associate Placement
• Equity Associateships

Trust us for all your dental transition needs.

ADSSouth.com
Practice Transitions Made Perfect™

PPC is now ADS South.

ALABAMA, MISSISSIPPI
& W. TENNESSEE
Rebecca Kyatt

(205) 253-9094
rebecca@adssouth.com

N. CAROLINA, 
S.CAROLINA & VIRGINIA
James J. Howard,
DMD

(910) 523-1430
jim@adssouth.com

GEORGIA, LOUISIANA 
& TENNESSEE

Earl Douglas, 
DDS, MBA, BVAL

(770) 664-1982
earl@adssouth.com

OFFICE MANAGER

Virginia Douglas

(770) 664-1982
virginia@adssouth.com
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How close are you to getting the 
malpractice insurance 

protection 
necessary 

for 
yourself 

and your 
practice?

How close is your phone?
We’ve made it easy to get the professional liability insurance 
you need:

•	 professional liability for you, your staff and your 
corporation

•	 occurrence or claims-made coverage forms available - 
allowing you to choose what best fits your needs and 
pocketbook

•	 stability, longevity, and dependability
•	 superior customer service
•	 competitive pricing
•	 expert claims and an outstanding defense record

Please call us now for your free 
provisional quote:
1-800-327-2598

http://www.scda.org


Page 4

Editorial Comments
Comments appearing in this section are the renderings of the Editor or credited authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions or policies 
of the SCDA. Letters are invited. Brevity is appreciated, and the Editor reserves the right to edit all communications. Letters may be emailed: 
philes48@aol.com, mailed to the SCDA office, or faxed to (803)359-3004.

Prevention is the Intention
       Look at this picture. That is me on the left, circa February 1976, talking with a 
child and her father about good dental care. This was part of the “National Children’s 
Dental Health Month” program in which hundreds of us participated. Like many of my 
readers, you too may have donated time to offer a dental presence on behalf of good 
oral health. Of course the times have changed, yet we still use flip charts to talk with 
patients and parents. The process is important!
        Besides the obvious reminder from Gene Atkinson with the photo, the important 
lesson is that dentists still educate. We give time and expertise to help our patients. 
Over the past few months, and as school ramps up after the summer break, we will 
again be called upon to do screenings, speak with groups or simply take time away 
from the office to interact. Share our story. Help families find a common voice for care. 
Hopefully find a dental home. 
       Prevention is the Intention! How can patients overcome dental disease? By fixing the disease? No, it occurs by controlling or 
curing the disease. How does that disease get eliminated? Education and the investment of quality time. Stand up for what we 

believe, invest in the community.
       In some ways I see the landscape change. Screenings for GKAS show fewer gross 
decay and neglected kids than we saw nine years ago. A lot of this is due to the results of 
NCDHM and GKAS. Education and quality time. The process works.
       SCDA is approaching our third DAD Day. Now I realize that adult care is a bit different 
from kid care. I also perceive that the intent of both programs is also different. But after 
emergency care is accomplished, and the patient has the opportunity to converse with the 
dentist, then the outcome is to educate. Cost may be the barrier, but health is the objective. 
       It is a story replayed frequently. I invite my fellow dentists to invest in this process. Get 
out of the “practice routine” and help SCDA improve dental health on a broad scale. Medicaid 
insurance changes will make the path more difficult, and make our need for prevention more 
necessary.
       Go out and do good!

Insurance Filing for Dummies
Dear Phil,
	 I read your editorial in the last bulletin regarding the recommendations made by 
insurance companies on bridgework.  I would like to try to clarify the response from 
the insurer’s perspective.  I practiced general dentistry for 23 years in SC before being 
diagnosed with an eye disease which shortened my clinical career.  I have been working as 

a dental consultant for the last 3 1/2 years.
	 All insurance companies have limitations and exclusions on replacement of teeth.  For most companies, we have to look 
at the missing and unreplaced teeth in the arch, as well as those planned for extraction.  With multiple missing teeth in an arch 
being restored, an alternate benefit for a partial denture will apply.  What restorative dentists need to understand is that this is 
a benefit (payment) recommendation only, not a treatment recommendation.  The insurer is not telling the dentist to do a partial 
denture.  They are only applying a benefit to the patient based on the guidelines of his or her plan.
	 When an alternate benefit applies, we do review the abutment teeth to determine whether they need crowns on their own 
merit.  We can recommend benefits for single crowns on those abutments that do require full coverage.
	 Unfortunately, dentists (as I did when practicing) and patients feel that the insurance company is dictating the treatment 
being performed.  This is not the case.  They are only applying a benefit based on the insured’s plan.
	 Hopefully, this gives SCDA dentists a better understanding of the process, and in turn, they will be able to more effectively 
explain the insurance company response to their patient.
 
Sincerely,
R. Joseph Bolchoz, Jr. DMD

I wish to thank Dr. Bolchoz for his insight into last month’s editorial.

Till next time,
Phil

Dr. Phil Smith, Editor

mailto:philes48%40ao.com?subject=
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President’s Message
	 Last June at our annual retreat for incoming SCDA leaders, we focused on a number of topics 
which the executive committee felt were of strategic importance to the future of our association and our 
profession.  The round table dialogues held at this event yielded many fresh ideas and excellent new 
approaches on ways to solve some ongoing problems and improve many of our existing programs. In 
evaluating the feedback which we received as a result of these discussions, we noticed that the most 
frequently recurring theme was the need for a comprehensive orientation and organizational training 
program specifically geared to new incoming SCDA leaders; in essence, a basic Leadership 101 
course.  Our President-elect, Dr. Betsy Jabbour, was particularly enthusiastic about this concept and 
graciously agreed to develop a curriculum, arrange for instructors, act as director/host for the events 
and, with the assistance of staff member Mark Brown, organize the entire program.  They have done an 

outstanding job, and I wanted to present a progress report on what has been done so far and to let 
our members know where we are headed in the future.
	 Our first program was held on Friday, January 21, 2011, at the Columbia Conference Center.  
Dr. David Watson opened the meeting with a presentation on the organization and operation of 
SCDA.  He talked about the relationship of the SCDA House of Delegates (setting policy) and 
the SCDA Board of Directors and Executive Board (carrying out policy) as well as the execution 
functions of various committees and task forces.  Also, David covered the purpose and function 
of other SCDA divisions such as Member Benefits Group, SCDA Foundation, Disaster Relief and 
DenPAC Board, and he presented an overview of how these various boards, committees, task 
forces and divisions interact to carry out the business of our association.  
	 Hal Fair followed David with a similar presentation on the organization and operation of the 
ADA.  Hal talked about the 16th District of the ADA (composed of delegates from SC, NC and VA) 
and about the election of a trustee from the district to represent us on the ADA Board of Directors.  
He also covered the process of electing the ADA President and an overview of the role played by 
delegates/alternates to the ADA House of Delegates in creating resolutions which establish the 
basic policies on which the ADA operates.  Finally, Hal concluded by stressing that staying well 
informed on both state and national issues is vitally important so that leaders can make good 
decisions on policies which affect the future of our profession.  
	 Next, ADPAC chairman, Dr. Gary Oyster, talked about political advocacy and the critical role 

that it plays in effecting the legislation which regulates the dental profession.  Gary strongly stressed the fact that PAC money is a key 
factor in gaining access so that our voice will be heard by our legislators. Our own legislative chairman, Dr. Jim Mercer, followed up by 
emphasizing the similar role that DenPAC plays on the state level in assisting our lobbyist 
and committee members in keeping our lawmakers informed and developing good working 
relationships with them.  Dr. Jabbour concluded our first program with emphasis on the 
connections and inter-relationships of the ADA tripartite system (district/state/national) and on 
how organized dentistry works together to promote the best interests of our profession and 
the patients it serves.                                                                                                      
	 Session number two was held at the SCDA office, on Friday, March 11, 2011, 
and we were most fortunate in having the new ADA Chief Legal Counsel, Mr. Craig Busey, who spoke to us about officer fiduciary 
responsibilities.  During the discussion phase, questions arose about the recent problems that the North Carolina Dental Society has 
experienced with the FTC and Mr. Busey touched on ways to avoid entanglements with government bureaucracy.  The discussion was 
lively and well received by those in attendance. The second half of the program was given by our own lobbyist, Mr. Richard Davis, who 
entertained the group with his usual “state house” humor, but in the process, he provided an excellent overview on how the legislative 
process really works. He pointed out that developing a high level of credibility and trust with our legislators is a crucial part of his job. 
When legislation comes up dealing with dental health care issues, we want them to look to him as the spokesperson for SCDA to 
provide accurate information and well reasoned advice.  Finally, Richard concluded by pointing out that the contact dentist system is vital 
in providing that information and advice in a timely manner.  Dr. Jabbour ended the second session by presenting a number of “cookie 
cutter” documents to assist district officer in carrying out their responsibilities and getting their district well organized.  These documents 
are available on the SCDA website in the district sections under the About Us tab.   Again, those in attendance felt that they received 
valuable knowledge that will be useful to them as new officers of the association.
	 Where do we go from here?  Originally we had planned to hold three sessions with the third scheduled for 8/19/11.  In talking 
with Dr. Jabbour, we decided that due to several factors (proximity to the DAD event 8/25-27 and the additional cost per program) it 
would make sense to have the third session as part of the BOD retreat in June.  In future years we hope to create a more streamlined 
version of this course which could start at the annual retreat and then involve one additional meeting (possibly as part of or on the same 
day as another board meeting).  No final decision has been made at this time, however, the leadership orientation program has been 
well received and will certainly become an integral part of the SCDA schedule of the future.  Again, I would like to say a special “THANK 
YOU” to Betsy and Mark for all the time and effort which they expended in putting this program together.  Kudos to both of you!

Dr. Ed Wise

BuildingBuilding
BridgesBridges

to the future

Working Together We Can Achieve Good Dental Health
for Every South Carolinian

“...the contact dentist system is vital in pro-
viding ... information and advice in a timely 

manner.”



Page 7

Executive Director’s Notes
		  It is Tuesday morning and the 2011 SCDA Convention is over.  After driving back from 
the beach, I am pleased with the results of another annual meeting.  Dr. Gene Atkinson and the 
Convention Committee did a great job putting together another great meeting. We ended up with a 
full exhibit hall and a total registration of just over 1,800 in attendance.
		  For those of you who attended, thanks.  For those of you who did not attend, let me 
recap a few of the highlights.  Like last year, the House of Delegates (HOD) was held first thing 
Thursday morning and again it was a success.  Over 100 people were in attendance.  The number 
was pleasing to see and the House was able to conduct the business in a timely manner.  The 
HOD approved a six month budget July 2011 – December 2011 as we continue to transition to a 
calendar year.  The House also approved the SCDA Position Paper.  This paper was put together 
by a task force appointed by President Wise and it provides SCDA’s response to many of the 
issues going on regarding barriers to oral health care.  The paper has been mailed to the entire 
membership and will be put on the SCDA website and a Executive Summary will also be created 
to accompany the paper.
		  Other highlights from the meeting included exceptional speakers, a new event on 

Thursday evening with the American Dental Association President Dr. Ray Gist, a really fun evening Friday night with 
dinner and a show at the Alabama Theater and an excellent DenPAC breakfast 
event.  The DenPAC breakfast was well attended and those present were able to 
hear from Wesley Donahue and Phil Bailey who do a live political show called “Pub 
Politics”.  What made this so interesting is that the show at our DenPAC meeting 
was taped live and will appear on their webpage soon. 
	 I would like to thank the auxiliary groups who join the SCDA each year 
to help make the Convention a success - Lori Paschall and Lois Bell from the 
Assistants group and Tom Hughes from the Dental Lab Association.  All of these 
individuals play an important role helping make the convention a success year after 
year.  I would be remiss if I did not say a special thank you to Laura Jordan who makes sure all the necessary details are 
covered for the Convention.
	 If you haven’t attended the meeting recently, I would encourage you do mark down next year’s dates (May 3-6, 
2012) as incoming President Betsy Jabbour and her Convention Committee led by Dr. Heather Barker are hard at working 
planning yet another excellent annual convention.

Mr. Phil Latham

“Over 100 people were in attendance. The 
number was pleasing to see and the House 

was able to conduct the business in a 
timely manner.”

Bill Adams, DDS, FAGD
President and CEO

Pete Newcomb 
CFO

Do you have a
5 year plan?

Doctors who make plans for the future have more 
transition options when they create their entrance 

and exit strategy into and out of dentistry.

Do you have a plan?  Call us.  We can help!

Southeast Transitions
Passing dentistry to the next generation

through practice sales

www.southeasttransitions.com  •  678-482-7305

M. Kristin Jorgensen, DDS

 has become full partner with

Henry G. Goble, DDS 
in Gainesville, Georgia.

 Kristin associated in the practice for 
18 months prior to becoming full partner. 

http://www.southeasttransitions.com
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New BlueCross Pre-authorization Guidelines
	 If you are on the group medical plan offered through the SCDA, then by now you should have received 
a mailer from BlueCross / BlueShield of South Carolina (BCBSSC) referencing new pre-authorization 
guidelines for certain radiology and imaging services.
	 As I mentioned in my e-gram last month, BCBSSC began a radiology and imaging program effective 
April 1, 2009, that reduces unnecessary or duplicate radiology and imaging tests.  The program requires pre-
authorization for services such as magnetic resonance imaging (MRI), magnetic resonance angiogram (MRA), 
computed tomography (CT) and positron emission tomography (PET) scans. 
	 The use of outpatient imaging is rapidly increasing and imaging costs continue to grow each year.  
BCBSSC is working with National Imaging Associates (NIA) to meet these challenges.  The program includes a 
pre-authorization process which promotes the use of appropriate services. 
	 As previously stated, BCBSSC began this program in April of 2009 in order to give you and your 
doctors enough time to familiarize yourselves with the new requirements.  Previously, they did not reduce 
benefits for you if your doctor didn’t get pre-authorization in advance. 
	 Effective May 1, 2011, BCBSSC will begin to enforce the radiology and imaging program penalties.  
They now require pre-authorization for certain radiology and imaging services, including MRIs, MRAs, CT and 
PET scans.  They will require it for all doctors, regardless of the provider state location or network status.
	 The Pre-authorization Process - Pre-authorization is required for all outpatient imaging services in 
any setting (out patient facility, imaging center, physician’s office, etc.)  BCBSSC does not require it in an 
emergency room or inpatient setting.  The provider must get the pre-authorization through NIA before rendering 
the service.  If pre-authorization is not obtained prior to service, BCBSSC will not reimburse the provider and 
the provider may bill the member. 
	 Members are responsible for ensuring these pre-authorization requirements are met or they will be 
liable for the charges incurred except when they are seeking the services of a participating provider in the state 
of South Carolina.  If you use ANY provider outside South Carolina or ANY out-of-network provider, you are 
responsible for making sure the provider obtains prior authorization. 

•	 The provider must request the authorization from NIA.
•	 Members can check the authorization status by logging into My Health Toolkit.

	 To ensure pre-authorization, simply show your ID card to your provider and ask the provider to follow 
the pre-authorization instructions on the back of the card.  They also recommend that you confirm the pre-
authorization is on file prior to you receiving the service.

SCDA Member Benefits Group
by Mark Brown

Master Calendar
May 20 SCDA Board Meeting SCDA Office 9 am-1 pm
May 20 SCDA Member Benefits Group Board Meeting American Cancer Society Office 9 am-1 pm
May 21 Nitrous Oxide Monitoring Course MUSC

Did you participate in Give Kids A 
Smile Day 2011?

Don’t forget to report your results to the SCDA!
We’ll post all the results on our 
webpage and send state totals to 
the ADA.

Contact Jennifer Haworth 
at haworthj@scda.org or call 
800.327.2598

Mark your calendar!
 
Please join us for a seminar on water fluoridation 
and advocacy training on Friday, July 15, 2011 
from 9 AM-2 PM. Lunch will be provided by the 
South Carolina Dental Association. This event 
is sponsored by SCDA, SC DHEC and the 
American Dental Association. Check back for more 
information soon.

mailto:haworthj%40scda.org?subject=


Page 9

http://www.aftco.net


Page 10

SCDA Welcomes New Members
The South Carolina Dental Association would like to recognize our 
new members. Eleven (11) dentists joined during the spring district 
meetings of this year.

The Board if Governors of the Association is pleased with your 
decision to be a part of organized dentistry. We invite you to take 
full advantage of the many benefits that are offered.

Nominations Needed for the 4th Annual Carlos Salinas Award
TO RECOGNIZE A SOUTH CAROLINA DENTIST SERVING PATIENTS WITH SPECIAL HEALTH CARE NEEDS

The South Carolina Dental Association (SCDA) and the South Carolina Oral Health Coalition (SCOHACC) have established an 
award to honor a dentist for excellence in providing care to and advocacy for individuals with special health care needs. This 
is the fourth year of the award, co-sponsored by Specialized Care Company, and nominations are now being accepted.  The 
winner will receive special recognition at the Medical University of South Carolina (MUSC) in Charleston and at the annual 
SCOHACC Oral Health Forum; will receive an engraved award from the SCDA and SCOHACC; and the recipient’s name will 
be placed on a perpetual plaque displayed at the MUSC Dental College.

Requirements:  
•	 The nominee must be a dentist licensed to practice dentistry in the State of South Carolina.
•	 Nominations can be submitted by anyone in the community other than the provider receiving the nomination.  (Author must 

include name and contact information).
•	 A formal letter written by the person submitting the nomination; stating why the nominee should be selected.  
•	 The letter should cite at least three specific examples that demonstrate how the nominee has provided exceptional care for 

patients with special needs.
•	 Deadline for nomination letter receipt (or postmark) is June 30, 2011.   (Electronic submissions are preferred). 

Past Recipients:
2008 		  Dr. Kenneth Lowery
2009		  Dr. Richard Cross
2010		  Dr. Richard Bryant

For more information, please contact:
Mary Kenyon Jones; SC Department of Health and Environmental Control-Division of Oral Health; Mills-Jarrett Complex-Box 
101106; Columbia, SC  29211; (803) 898-1353; kenyonm@dhec.sc.gov

Change to Future Medical Premium 
Statements
Mercer Administration, who is the contracted billing administrator 
for the SCDA group medical plan, has recently changed its name 
to Mercer Health & Benefits Administration LLC. Please note the 
new name when remitting future premium payments. See below.

Mercer H&B Admin - Iowa Fiduciary
P.O. Box 533206
Charlotte, NC 28290-3206

Central District
Karin E Cabana

Coastal District
Megan E Finkbine
Michael B Healey
Lauren E Marcum
John M Moulton
Christopher P Rivers
Eric M Vieth

Pee Dee District
Todd R Semder

Piedmont District
Sally Holliday
William Malone
Brigette Zebro

mailto:kenyonm%40dhec.sc.gov?subject=
http://palmettotg.com/dental_it_support?utm_source=SCDA&utm_medium=may_ad&utm_campaign=dental_it_support
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How are you going to reinvest in your practice to build its worth?
As a Patterson Advantage® member, you’re earning Advantage Dollars on your

everyday merchandise purchases, technical service fees and Patterson financing. Put those
real dollars to work for your practice – with a new handpiece for now or upgraded

equipment and technology for your future.

Visit us at the Hinman Dental Meeting -- booth 2338!
March 25-27, 2010 GeorgiaWorld Congress Center Atlanta, Georgia

Reinvest The Patterson Advantage® program helps
you build the practice of your dreams.}

Greenville Branch
105-G Ben Hamby Drive
Greenville, SC 29615

864-676-0333

Columbia Branch
400 Arbor Lake Dr., Suite A100

Columbia, SC 29223
803-754-8754

Charleston Branch
2300 Clements Ferry Rd., Suite 103

Charleston, SC 29492
843-849-5260

P100785e (2/10)
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Classified Ads
Palmetto Dental Personnel Inc. is owned and operated by a dental 
professional with 20+ years experience and has exclusively provided 
professional staff for Columbia and the surrounding Midlands areas 
for 20 years. PDP has dental hygienists, assistants and front office 
personnel available for temporary and permanent positions. Contact 
Gail Brannen at 1-800-438-7470, fax 866-234-8085, email gbrannen@
palmettodentalpersonnel.com or visit us at www.palmettodentalpersonnel.
com.
***
Free standing dental office for lease - 1342 Ebenezer Rd., Rock Hill, SC,  
1664 sq.ft. with Central Nitrous Oxide Lines and suction, 4 Operatories 
plumbed and room for expansion. Dark room equipped. Formerly an 
Oral surgeon (DMD) office. Rent is $2991/mo. Available now.  Shown by 
appointment. Contact Jay Rinehart - 803-323-5605 or John Rinehart - 803-
323-5654.
***
The Opus Duo EC dental laser incorporates an Erbium laser for hard tissue 
procedures, such as decay removal (without local anesthesia) and crown 
lengthening, as well as a CO2 laser ideal for soft tissue procedures. 60% 
off original price, $20,000.00. Contact Dr. Gene Grace’s office at 843-524-
6410 or email 
drgrace@islc.net.
***
Dental Practice for Sale in SC Coastal Area. Well established, high-end 
General practice producing 675-775K annually with excellent growth 
potential. Prime location, newly remodeled office with golf views. ½ mile 
from beach. 4 ops with updated equipment and exquisite décor. Practice 
located in free standing building, for sale or lease. Interests email to: 
bugzy1023@aol.com.
***
For Sale: Oceanfront Condo at Wild Dunes, SC. 3 BR, 3BA (upgraded in 
Jan. ’10 kitchen, baths, etc.) Never rented. 1 week per quarter, deeded 
ownership. Call for details Roy Strickland, DDS. 864-271-6705.
***
Associate Dentists - Opportunities available in several areas of North 
Carolina in state-of-the-art general pracitces treating underserved children 
and young adults. A desire to work in a positive, team oriented environment 
a must. Full-time positions in a number of our seven NC locations. Excellent 
salary and benefits package. Signing bounuses available in select locations. 
Contact Roger Walters, SmileStarters (704-395-6000) or email 
walters.rdm@gmail.com. New grads encouraged, a great place to start 
your career!
***
Dental Equipment for sale: chairs, units, lights, cabinetry, x-ray, vacuum, 
compressor, sterilizers and headpieces. Any and all things dental. Call 843-
697-7567.
***

Dental Office for Lease: 1140 N Pleasantburg Dr, Ste D, Greenville, SC 
29607. 1300 sq ft. equipped, 4 operatories, waiting room & reception area. 
Negotiable lease terms. Equipment lease available. Good opportunity for 
new dentist or satellite office. Shown by appointment. Call 864-370-2895.
***
ADS South specializes in valuations and transitions for dentists. Learn how 
to protect your practice in case of death. Call Dr. Earl Douglas at 770-664-
1982 or visit our website www.adssouth.com.
***
DENTISTS HELPING DENTISTS SINCE 1984. Locum Tenens Office 
Coverage: Vacations, Illness, Maternity Leave. Also, excellent job 
opportunities. Forest Irons & Associates 800-433-2603. www.forestirons.
com.
***
30 minutes from NE Columbia Very well established FFS practice on highest 
visibility street, open 20 hrs/wk. 3ops; room for 4. Real estate available. 
Seller is currently referring out Pedo, Endo, Perio, and Surgery.  Collecting 
close to $300K per year with 1000 active patients.  Seller is retiring and will 
stay on for transition.  For more information call 678-482-7306, email 
info@southeasttransitions.com or visit 
www.southeasttransitions.com.
***
Dental office for lease or purchase in the West Ashley section of Charleston, 
SC 29407. 2900 square feet, 7 operatory clinical spaces, plus a large staff 
area, meeting and storage room on the 2nd floor. All cabinetry and some 
equipment to remain. Attractive leas or purchase terms with owner financing 
available. Excellent opportunity for relocation or starting a new practice. For 
more information, contact sasserw@bellsouth.net.
***
Summit Family Dental desires motivated, quality oriented associate dentists 
for its offices in SC (Charleston, Rock Hill, Columbia, and Greenville). We 
provide quality general FAMILY dentistry in a technologically advanced 
setting. Our valued dentists earn on average $240,000/yr plus benefits. 
Call 312-274-4524 or email dtharp@kosservices.com. New graduates 
encouraged, great place to start your career!
***
For Sale: Kavo Diagnodent – Penstyle like new: Used 4x, MSRP $3,200: 
Sell $2,000. Call Sandy Cooper at 843-571-7700.
***
Premiere High-End Practice For Sale – 2 Locations, High Volume, High 
Gross, State-of-the-Art, Over 20 Fully-Equipped Chairs Asking Price $2.9M, 
Partial Seller Note Available. Financing Options Avaialble. Call ProMed For 
More Information 888-277-6633 info@promed-financial.com
***

Help Wanted Ads
Florence - opening in well est., modern, clean office w/ loyal staff. Need ft/
pt assoc. to participate like solo/owner dr. w/out the admin. burdens. Family 
practice w/ cosmetic emphasis. Salaried or commission package w/ health 
ins. avail. Call 1-800-thanksu and visit www.carolinasmile.com today!
***
An orthodontic assistant is needed for a progressive and reputable practice 
in Duncan, SC. Prior orthodontic or dental experience is preferred, but not 
a requirement if you have good hand-eye coordination and enjoy working 
with kids and adults. If you are interested in becoming part of our team, we 
encourage you to fax us your resume and a letter stating why you feel you 
would be an excellent addition to our office to 864-486-8688 or email 
info@chadwellsmiles.com.
***
Dentist needed! Must LOVE children! General or Pediatric! Part-time or 
Full-time! In the Irmo area! Send resume to childrensdentalgroupsc@gmail.
com or fax to 803-781-5142.
***
PEDO OPPORTUNITY IN CHARLESTON, SC: Excellent opportunity for 
a pedodontist to join our well established practice - on a part-time basis. 

Great position for a pedodontist looking for additional working days or for a 
retired doctor who wishes to live in our beautiful coastal city. Please email 
us in complete confidence to didg234@aol.com.
***
Dentist needed 1-2 days weekly in Columbia, SC. Duties to include endo 
and oral surgery. please contact Polly 803-738-2424 and/or email resume 
to cdcsmiles@live.com.
***
Dentist Needed - Fill-in for Maternity leave/Bedrest. Starts in January and 
lasts through May. Four day work week. Guaranteed daily rate or production 
percentage. Family practice located in Sumter, SC. 803-905-5280 or 803-
236-1319. Dr. Catherine Zybak.
***
Associate Dentists Needed: Kool Smiles offices opening in Columbia and 
Greenville, SC!  Make a difference and make a great living! Kool Smiles 
is a growing dental practice with a mission of providing high quality dental 
care to underserved communities.  With offices in multiple states across 
the country, we provide comprehensive general dentistry services to 
children and adults. We are currently hiring qualified, energetic 
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Job Wanted Ads
Dentist available for locum tenens. Available weekly or monthly. General 
Dentistry. 20 years plus private practice, 8 years contract dentistry. Private 
practice, city and county dental clinics. Dr. Garland L. Slagle 843-837-4126.
***
General dentist seeking PT employment in the Lowcountry area. Filling 
in while on vacation, maternity leave, illness/disability, or just need an 
associate. GPR trained with 30+ years experience. Call Fred Danziger 843-
377-8311 or email fziger@homesc.com.
***
Locum Tenens: helping SC dentists since 2009. Contact Dr. John McGeary 
at  803-240-1452 or email johnmcgeary@hotmail.com.
***
Job wanted: Part time and/or teporary work wanted. I am able to fill in 
on a temporary basis PRN anywhere in SC for any length of time/ 1986 
graduate. Call 864-293-1806.
*** 

General Dentist available statewide for locum tenens. 39 years private 
practice, Will fill in while you are on vacation, during an illness, disability or 
maternity leave. Maintain your production and patient access to care. Call 
843-729-8129.
***
Dentist available for vacation, maternity or possibly FT/PT position in 
permanent position. Pankey trained, Laser certified, ADA member and 25 
years of practice experience. In process of relocating to SC. Please email 
irishcoyote1961@hotmail.com.

Other News
To keep up with other goings on within the dental profession, just follow the links below:

ADA News Daily
Medicaid Bulletins
SC Board of Dentistry Newsletters

•	 Classified advertising is $35 on a per issue basis. There is no charge for Help Wanted/Job Wanted (Job Bank) ads 
for members. The public can place ads for $35 on a per issue basis. Ads are posted to the SCDA website during 
the month(s) of publication at no additional charge. 

•	 All ad copies and cancellations must be received no later than the 20th of the month prior to publication, which will 
occur on the first of the month, with remittances accompanying the ads.

•	 Job Bank ads can be kept confidential if so desired. If you are interested in receiving information from or submitting 
information to the Job Bank, please call the SCDA office.  

•	 If you have registered with us previously and have found work or filled your position, please let us know so that we 
can take your name out of our files.

•	 Contact: SCDA Bulletin, ATTN: Christy Meador, 120 Stonemark Lane, Columbia, SC 29210; call 800-327-2598; fax 
803-750-1644; email meadorc@scda.org.

Associate Dentists seeking:  Generous compensation; Innovative Wealth 
Management Plan; Outstanding benefits; Excellent training, education and 
advancement opportunities; Visa and permanent residency sponsorship 
with covered legal fees, No practice management expenses and headaches. 
All candidates must have a degree in dentistry from an accredited dental 
program. Candidates must have an active license (in good standing) to 
practice dentistry in the state where providing patient care or be willing 
and able to obtain licensure. There’s someone special behind every smile. 
Could it be you? Please email CV to cpayton@ncdrllc.com or fax to 678-
247-77995 or contact Carla Payton at 770-508-6809.
***
Part time hygienist needed. Must be self motivated and work well in the 
entire dental office setting. Experience with digital x-Rays and Dentrix 
software a plus. Please fax resume to 803-736-2891.
***
Darlington/Florence area. General Dentist with 5+ years experience. 
Excellent, well trained staff interested in growing the practice to its full 
potential with full-time doctor on board. 3 ops well outfitted, (4th available) 
beautiful facility in Darlington, SC. Endo experience helpful as this practice 
has strong demand. Send CV to centerforsedation@yahoo.com c/o Center 
for Sedation and Advanced Dentistry.
***
Dentist position available. Salary commensurate with experience. GWT 
Clinic. Florence, SC. Please call Dr. Mary Tepper at 843-615-1111.
***

Dentist Jobs: Aspen Dental offers tremendous earning potential and a 
practice support model that empowers dentists to achieve goals. We 
eliminate obstacles for dentists to own their own practice. To learn more 
about our compelling proposition and to apply, please call 866-745-9670 or 
visit www.aspendentaljobs.com. EOE.
***
Dental Assistant: Are you sincere and caring? Would you like working in 
a positive, enjoyable atmosphere where you can feel proud of the work 
you do and are recognized for your efforts? If so, look no further. We have 
a beautiful modern office in Surfside Beach, an enthusiastic team, and a 
sincere dentist dedicated to quality care. Looking for exceptional RDA, 
extended duty with a great attitude and a strong work ethic are our first 
priorities. Apply if you are a thinker, detail oriented, capable, enthusiastic, 
caring, and excellent communicator, well organized, dependable and 
READY for a change. Competitive salary and benefits. We are looking 
forward to meeting you! Fax resume to 843-215-2141.
***
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